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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 687 directs the 9-1-1 Management Authority to begin implementing the Next Generation 9-1-

1 program, which shall provide for connectivity and interoperability between state, regional, and 

local next-generation systems. Training program standards must include instruction on 

recognizing the need for and delivery of HighQuality Telecommunicator CPR (T-CPR) 

following evidence-based, nationally recognized guidelines that can be delivered by 9-1-1 call 

takers. Additionally, the measure directs the Oklahoma Tax Commission to provide the 

Authority a monthly report showing the 9-1-1 wireless fee deposits including the name of the 

provider and the amount of each deposit. 
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